Bpad Office
Nank of Montreal
Iantreal

Twenty-rifth
April,
1924,

Dear Sir Arthur,

In reply to your letter
of the 24th instant, as the mat-
ter 1s one affecting the domestic
arffalrs of our friends, the Gen-
eral Hospital, I think you had
better settle the question of Dr.
Finley'!s successor.

Unless, therefore, there
is some special reason, of which I
am not aware, for my attendance at
your meeting, I shall not be pre-
sent .

Yours very truly,
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General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,
Principal,
MeGill University,
Montreal, Que.




